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#9

Pima County should not be participating in “climate action.” There is NO climate emergency, and if there were
Pima County could do nothing about it. It can only impoverish people and make it more difficult to pay energy
costs for staying warm or cool.

#21

Pima County has no business helping to pay for more intensive monitoring of citizens through digital medical
records. This benefits government and technology providers but not patients. In emergencies this is of no value in
saving lives—and is subject to hacking, power outages, and ransomware attacks that jeopardize lives.

#24

Pima County should not be spending taxpayer money on vaccines (gene therapy) that are ineffective, dangerous,
inadequately tested for long-term damage, and increasingly rejected by the public.

Jane M. Orient, MD




